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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
           12/01/2024 
 
 
To Whom it may Concern: 
 
 
Bob Mitchell Sales has announced that they will be transitioning all current operations in Iowa, 
Nebraska, Kansas, Missouri, and Illinois into the Bunell & Associates organization. This transition will 
begin on January 1, 2025, which at that time, all current Bob Mitchell Sales employees will be absorbed 
into the Bunell team.  
 
We are excited to partner with Bob Mitchell Sales and further expand our market reach with many 
existing and complimentary manufacturing partners. Together, our newly combined team will continue 
to provide world class service to our manufacturer, distributor and end customer partners. This merger 
will allow us the ability to help grow our business and better serve all customers. 
 
For information on Bob Mitchell Sales, please visit www.bobmitchellsales.com. 
 
For any questions, feel free to contact me directly. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mike Doland 
President – Bunell & Associates, Inc. 
262-9963-1477 
mdoland@bunell.com 
 


